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commentletters - Strong objection to the Draft AB2121 Policy

| From:  "Charles Mills" <charlesm@mcn.org> ECEIVE

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/23/2010 4:43 PM

Subject: Strong objection to the Draft AB2121 Policy MAR 23 o
Good morning — : SWRCB EXECUTIVE

We, the undersigned, residents of The Sea Ranch in Sonoma County, are writing to respectfully request that the .
State Water Resources Control Board seriously re-think the Proposed Policy for Maintaining Instream Flows in
Northern California Coastal Streams and extend the comment period for this drastic policy. '

The proposed policy would leave our community and its employees without an adequate water supply, despite
our record of environmental sensitivity, historical consideration for the ecology of the Gualala River, and low per
capita water usage.

Thank you for your consideration.

Charles Mills
Kathleen Mills
The Sea Ranch, CA
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